
PTO

Wickliffe Elementary School

Parent Teacher Organization

Where Children come first ... Membership follows

The purpose of PTO is to aid the students of Wickliffe Elementary School by providing support

for their educational and recreational needs and to promote open communication between the

administrators, teachers and parents.

The PTO has provided many things that benefit the students such as playground equipment,

basketball hoops, the equipment shed, hallway banners and school assemblies. The organization

also sponsors many events such as our annual school carnival, family bowling, and end of the year

picnics. Becoming a member of the PTO does not obligate you to volunteer (although any help is

greatly appreciated!) 100% of membership dues go directly to the children of Wickliffe

Elementary School.

Also, please join us at the monthly PTO meetings, which are held the second Tuesday of each

month at 7:00 pm in the Wickliffe Elementary School cafeteria. We would love to see you

there! Check the TRIANGLE for specific dates or any changes.

The WES class with the most PTO membership will win a pizza party!!

The PTO and children appreciate your support!

Child's name Grade Teacher

Child's name Grade Teacher

Child's name Grade Teacher

Adult's name

Adult's name

Email Address

DUES: $5.00 per family

**please make checks payable to WES PTO or enclose cash

***Please detach this form and place in an envelope marked "PTO MEMBERSHIP" and

return to your child's teacher *** Thank you!
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